



















    




February 2019 Billing Newsletter

[image: https://www.millersville.edu/hr/ehs/img/EmergencyPreparedness.jpg] Water-- During a power outage, Rolling Hills Glencairn can provide water for 36 hours or longer if fuel is available. For longer outages, supply could be limited. (Residents are expected to conserve water during any outage.)  You can prepare for long term outages by storing a supply of water that will meet your family’s needs during an emergency.   

How Much Water? To determine your water needs, take the following into account:
· At least one gallon of water per person per day, for drinking and sanitation.
· Children, nursing mothers and sick people may need more water.
· A medical emergency might require additional water.
· Keep at least a three-day supply of water per person.

Storing Water…It is recommended you purchase commercially bottled water, in order to prepare the safest and most reliable emergency water supply. Keep bottled water in its original container and do not open until you need to use it. Observe the expiration, “use by” date or up to 6 months. Store in cool, dark place. Do not use plastic jugs or cardboard containers that have had milk or fruit juice in them. For more information see www.ready.gov/water.

[image: http://1.bp.blogspot.com/_PClNLRZm6i0/TVKTI8alH4I/AAAAAAAAAGY/JFm8cLJj8LM/s1600/ColdThermometer.gif]After the recent freezing temperatures, it is a good time to check for water leaks.  You can do this by:
1. Turning off all the water in the house (dishwasher, washing machine, etc.)
2. Open the meter box near the ditch 
3. [bookmark: _GoBack] Look at the small white triangle in the middle of the dial & watch it for 30 – 60 seconds. If it moves; there is a leak somewhere
If you would like help locating your meter or help with the above check, please call the office for more information.    

[image: MCj02153310000[1]]Trash collection day is Tuesday. Island Disposal has requested that all garbage cans be at the street by 6:00 am regardless of what time they usually pick up at your location.  
Secure the tops of your trash cans with a lid. Garbage that falls out because of wind, birds, or for any other reason is not Rolling Hills-Glencairn’s or Island Disposal’s responsibility.  It is your responsibility!!

A small tent was found on Shawn Ave after a recent windstorm and was turned in to the office. Please stop by or call 360-678-7446 if you think it’s yours or you might know who it belongs to.

The next Board of Trustees meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 12, 2019 at 7pm at the clubhouse.  All members are invited and encouraged to attend.
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